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Falls City Asst. City Clerk Retiring 
(KLZA)-- During Monday night’s City Council meeting in Falls City, Mayor Tim Hersh presented
Assistant City Clerk Carol Bentley with a plaque for 46 years as a City employee.  

Bentley started working for the City through a school-related program. Friday (10/10) is her last day
on the job.  
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